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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #17-0185   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: February 21, 2017 
 
TITLE: Motion to Approve Increase in Funds for Architectural Consulting Services 

Contracts – Various Consultants - $337,538 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the addition of funds to the existing 
Architectural Consulting Services Contracts #936-11270 with ACAI Associates, Inc., 
Walters Zackria Associates, PLLC, and Synalovski Romanik Saye, LLC in the 
aggregate amount of $337,538. 
 
Background 
On August 19, 2014, the City Commission approved a two-year contract with two one-
year renewal options for architectural consulting services with the consultants noted 
above (CAM 14-0896).  The Commission subsequently approved a first renewal on 
June 7, 2016 (CAM 16-0626).  
 
Subsequently, new projects have been identified that require the utilization of these 
services, including the 40-Year Building Inspections (Project 12277) and the Parking 
Administration Building Structural Repairs (Project 11660).  Funding for these services 
will be from the individual projects when services are contracted through individual task 
orders. 
 
Resource Impact 
Funds for these contracts in the amount of $337,538 are available in the FY 2017 
Community Investment Plan in the account listed below:  

Funds available as of January 31, 2017 

ACCOUNT NUMBER 
INDEX NAME 

(Program) 

CHARACTER 
CODE/ 

SUB-OBJECT 
NAME 

AMENDED 
BUDGET 

(Character) 

AVAILABLE 
BALANCE 
(Character) 

 
AMOUNT 

331-P12085.331-6534 
Facility Maintenance 

Priorities 

Capital Outlay/ 
Consultant Design 

Services 
$459,239 $421,484 $337,538 

      TOTAL AMOUNT ► $337,538 
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Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Infrastructure Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing: 

 GOAL 3: Be a community that finds opportunities and leverages partnerships to 
create unique, inviting, and connected gathering places that highlight our 
beaches, waterways, urban areas, and parks. 
 

 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are Ready. 
 

 
Prepared by:  Irina Tokar, Public Works 
  James Hemphill, Finance 
  Linda Blanco, Finance 
  
Department Directors: Paul Berg, Public Works 
 Kirk Buffington, Finance 


